
E C onsolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc.  

4 Irving Place, New York, N Y 10003 

Indian Point Station 

September 22, 1972.  

Mr. Paul Collins, Chief 
Operating License Branch 
Division of Reactor Licensing 

Dear Paul, 

In accordance with our discussion on 6 Sept, I am writing 
to inform you of our training plans for Indian Point Unit No.  
2 personnel, many of which are scheduled for license renewal 
during 1973. Taking advantage of the delay in Unit No. 2 opera
tions, we have planned a lecture series over the next three 
months to review subjects listed in the recent proposed revision 

to 10 CFR 55.33. The series will consist of 96 hours of lectures 
which will be tailored to the needs of our operating personnel.  

The lecture series will be mandatory for all shift operating 
personnel holding operator or senior operator licenses on Unit No.  

2. Management personnel holding licenses on Unit No. 2 to provide 
a backup capability will be encouraged to attend as much of the 
series as their duties permit.  

I consider this training combined with the operational ex

perience gained during past hot sub-critical testing and future 

Unit No. 2 initial critical testing and operations will be adequate 

for license renewal. I would be happy to provide you with further 
detail, if desired, or answer any questions you may have on our 

program.  

Sincerely, 

TOI3_ e , Ronald E. Burdge 

NOU3S ' Director Nuclear Training 
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Mr. Paul Collins, Chief 
Operating License Branch 
Division of Reactor Licensing 
U. S. Atomic Energy Commissian 
Washington, D. C. 20545


